

Priory School

(Foundation)

Orchard Avenue, Slough, Berkshire, SL1 6HE www.prioryschool.com Head teacher: Mrs H Foster

Year 6 Hogwarts Day

8th October 2025

Dear Parents / Carers,

This half term, our Year 6 children have thoroughly enjoyed exploring our core text, Harry Potter and the Philosopher's Stone. To celebrate their hard work and enthusiasm, we're excited to invite them to become Hogwarts students for the day!

On Friday 24th October 2025, the children will take part in an immersive Hogwarts Day, where they will follow a magical timetable including lessons such as Quidditch, Potions, and Defence Against the Dark Arts.

Children are welcome to come dressed in Hogwarts-inspired attire, such as a robe, scarf, or house colours, if they already have these at home. <u>Please note, costumes are entirely optional—no need to buy anything new.</u>

To help cover the cost of the Potions Workshop, we are asking for a **voluntary donation of £3.00 per pupil**. If we are unable to raise sufficient funds, we may sadly have to cancel this part of the experience.

Please make your donation via your Arbor account, under the School Shop section, by Friday 17th October 2025.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at year6@prioryschool.com

We look forward to a magical day and will be sharing photos on the Year 6 class page of the school website after half term.

Please complete the short photo consent form here: https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/ugss]mUnzm

Yours faithfully,

The Year 6 Team

Contact: Telephone: 01628 600300 office@prioryschool.com









